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March 9, 2017 

 

 

 

TO:  Board of Trustees 

  Palo Verde Unified School District 

 

FROM: Jeremy James, Director of Human Resources 

 

RE:  “Sunshine” of PVUSD Initial Proposal to PVTA 

   

 

Pursuant to Government Code Section 3547 (a) “All initial proposals of exclusive representatives and 

of public school employers, which relate to matters within the scope of representation, shall be 

presented at a public meeting of the public school employer and thereafter shall be public records.” 

 

The Palo Verde Unified School District intends to enter into negotiations with the Palo Verde 

Teachers Association.  The Palo Verde Unified School District intends to bargain provisions of the 

Collective Bargaining Agreement, specifically articles: 

 

V: Discipline - Provide language to clarify, amend, and update the article. 

 

XIX: Duration of Contract - Provide language to clarify, amend, and update the article. 

 

 

A sunshining of these items will occur at the March 21, 2017 regularly scheduled PVUSD Board 

Meeting. 


